
 

The Contra Costa Community College District, founded in 1948 and governed by a publicly elected five-
member board, is one of the largest multi-college community college districts in California.  The mission 
of the District is to attract and transform students and communities by providing accessible, innovative 

and outstanding higher education learning opportunities and support services. 
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~ 
Mission 

The mission of the Chancellor’s Cabinet is to serve as the leadership team ensuring the capacity  
of our District to educate students effectively and meet the needs of our communities in partnership 
with classified staff, faculty, and other managers. 
 
 
Achievement Gap 
A third meeting on the achievement gap will be held on March 4, 2011.  Development of the 
agenda is underway. 
 
Security Access and Control 
Software House was chosen as the Districtwide access control system.  Further approval 
was given to upgrade buildings with existing access control systems to the new and more 
capable system standards. 
 
Strategic Planning 
An expanded Cabinet meeting will be held on February 8, 2011, to begin updating the 
District’s current strategic planning document. 
 
Nonresident Tuition Fees 
Agreement was reached to raise nonresident tuition to $190/unit, from $185/unit.  This item 
was approved at the January 26, 2011, Governing Board meeting. 
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